
4/23/2025 4:06 PMHannah Blum <hannah.blum@floridadep.gov>

RE: Automatic reply: Request for Additional Information: 50-0454158-
001,002-EE 4306 dock and seawall
To Breezy Permits <info@breezypermits.com>  

Hi Ileen,
 
Thank you for your patience, the Department is fine with this adjustment.
 
Thank you,
 

Hannah Blum
Environmental Specialist II
Florida Department of Environmental Protection
Southeast District
3301 Gun Club Rd
West Palm Beach, FL 33406
Environmental Resource Permitting
Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
Office: 561-681-6686
 
Notice: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written
communications to or from state officials regarding official
business are public records and may be disclosed upon
request. Your email communications may therefore be subject
to public disclosure.

 
 

From: Breezy Permits <info@breezypermits.com>
Sent: Monday, April 21, 2025 2:31 PM
To: Blum, Hannah <Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: Re: Automatic reply: Request for Additional Information: 50-0454158-001,002-EE 4306 dock
and seawall
 

EXTERNAL MESSAGE
This email originated outside of DEP. Please use caution when opening attachments, clicking links, or responding

to this email.

Good afternoon Hannah, I am just following up on this inquiry. 

On 04/17/2025 9:38 AM EDT Breezy Permits <info@breezypermits.com> wrote:
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Good morning Hannah,
 
I hope you're having a great day so far!
 
Please see below for message from the city for this project:
 
In this case you changed the elevation of the proposed seawall in order to be in compliance with Town
code; however, the plans submitted to FDEP still reflect the old elevation. Therefore provide email
correspondence from FDEP indicating that they are ok with change in seawall elevation and that their
authorization letter dated 12-16-24 is still valid.
 
With that being said, can you please provide us with written authorization that our new seawall elevation is still
exempt under our previous approval? I have attached our revised plans and FDEP approval for your reference.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns, and thank you in advance for your help!
 

On 12/10/2024 9:22 AM EST Blum, Hannah <hannah.blum@floridadep.gov> wrote:
 
 
 
Hello,

 

Thank you for contacting me. I will be out of the office for a conference and will return Friday, December 13th.

 

Thank you

 

 
Sincerely, 
Naia Gonzalez | Operations Manager
Breezy Permits, LLC
Office: (561) 581-0141
Cell: (561) 201-1027

 

4/24/25, 10:07 AM Private Email _ RE_ Automatic reply_ Request for Additional Information_ 50-0454158-001,002-EE 4306 dock and seawall Printout

https://privateemail.com/appsuite/v=7.10.6-52.20250405.073728/print.html?print_1745503649707 2/3

mailto:hannah.blum@floridadep.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=Hannah.Blum@FloridaDEP.gov


Sincerely, 
Naia Gonzalez | Operations Manager
Breezy Permits, LLC
Office: (561) 581-0141
Cell: (561) 201-1027
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